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REF: OlA-3842

Dear Nigel,
Transfer of request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 21 May 2018 to NZ Transport Agency requesting the following information
under the Official Information Act 1982:

All safety assessments (particularly pedestrian and cycling safety assessments) held in respect
of Oteha Valley Road, Albany, Auckland

The information you have requested is more closely connected with the functions of Auckland
Transport. Accordingly, we are transferring your request to Auckland Transport under section 14 of the
Official Information Act 1982.

You will, therefore, receive further correspondence on your request from Auckland Transport. The time
limit for their response to you will be 20 working days from 25 May 2018, so you can expect a response
from them on or before 22 June 2018.

Yours sincerely

Leisa Coley
Manager
Ministerial Services
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